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3 CENTRAL BAPTIST CHURCH (AN152-2014) 
 
Approval is requested to lease residential accommodation to Central Baptist Church to provide 
housing for community development personnel to continue the work of the Church in the Lochee area. 
 
It is intended to lease 2 residential properties on a week to week basis at the standard rental charge 
to the organisation. 
 
A request for housing has been received from Central Baptist Church requesting to lease 
accommodation from Dundee City Council. 
 
Central Baptist Church have been working in the Lochee community for more than 10 years from a 
base in the former Baptist Church in Bright Street, Lochee.  To date this has involved youth work, 
Mothers & Toddlers, a Friendship Club for seniors and a Special Needs Group. 
 
The Church wishes to continue to develop it’s work in the Lochee Community through the introduction 
of community development personnel (provided by the 20 Schemes Organisation) and require 
residential accommodation so that these personnel can live in the community. 
 
It is proposed that the first personnel would commence work in September 2014. 
 


